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[ PPC ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 97-03, July
14, 1997 ]

INCREASE IN COMMISSION FOR OUTGOING INTERNATIONAL
MONEY ORDER

As approved by the United States Postal Services and the Singapore Post, the
commission for International Money Orders shall be increases effective August 01,
1997. 




For United States of America (USA), the commission applied for outgoing
International Money Orders shall be increased from 0.05% (0.005) to 1% (0.01).
Likewise, the commission for Singapore shall be increased from 0.05% to 0.06%
(0.006).




Please be guided accordingly.



Adopted: 14 July 1997



(SGD.) IRINEO V. INTIA, JR.

Postmaster General
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